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FRA Branches, LAFRA Units and Friends 
 

The National President of the Ladies Auxiliary of the Fleet Reserve Association 

selects a special project to support during her term of office.    As National President I 

have selected the America’s Vet Dogs program as my project this year. The purpose of 

this letter is to solicit your help in promoting and supporting this very worthwhile and 

critically important project.  

   

The America’s Vet Dogs program helps our nation’s heroes regain the lives they 

once led by partnering them with a specially trained animal. This program is an overall, 

“Assistance Dog Program” that utilizes specially trained service and guide dogs, plus 

state-of-the-art technology to enhance the lives of our disabled veterans. 

 

A veteran who graduates from the Vet Dogs program receives a lifetime of 

aftercare, including home visits and refresher training as required.   All of their services 

are provided at no cost to the veteran although the “total cost” of partnering just one Vet 

and one Dog is over $50,000.00.   America’s Vet Dogs relies on voluntary public 

contributions to fund its efforts. With your help, we will be able to assist Vet Dogs in 

answering the call for our wounded heroes. 

 

My goal is to procure a sufficient amount of money to train at least one dog for 

one American veteran; I hope that the Ladies Auxiliary of the Fleet Reserve can 

count on your assistance in helping us attain this goal. I remain in Loyalty, Protection and 

Service to you. 

 

Thank you. 
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Diane Hoover 

LAFRA NP  
    410-757-9325-H 
     410-212-2720-C 

                        
 


